
11 MAY 2023 
WAEC l 

Mr R Kennedy 

Electoral Commissioner 

_.,,. 

SHIRE OF GNOWANGERUP 
BORDEN GNOWANGERUP ONGERUP 

Western Australian Electoral Distribution Commission 

Level 2, 111 St Georges Terrace 

Perth WA 6000 

Dear Mr Kennedy, 

Thank you for your letter with regards to a Call for suggestions about future State electoral 
boundaries received by the Shire late April. 

This request was considered by the elected members of the Shire of Gnowangerup as part of 

an informal discussion on the 26 April 2023_ 

The Elected Members were grateful for the opportunity to contribute towards this boundary 

review but as the Shire of Gnowangerup which falls within the district of Roe is not directly 

affected, their comments were simply that of being supportive of the process. 

Yours sincerely, 

David Nicholson 
Chief Executive Officer 
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